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Principal’s Note 

Return to School  
Swim School money 

Yr 6 Dinner $25 per person 

Updated email/contact details 

Reminders 

Calendar 2021 

Term  4 

Week 10 — Swim School  

Thurs 9 Dec Yr 6 Farewell at RSL Club  

5:30pm—Photos— Collins Park 

6:00pm Dinner at RSL $25 

(Parents may attend but at this 

stage they must be fully 

vaccinated.) 

Week 11 — Swim School  

Mon 13 Dec  Put your lunch order in 

Thurs 16 Dec Pool Party—Last day of school 

$6:50 entry for parents 

$2.00 non swimmers 

HOLIDAYS 

Week 1 
Tues 1st Feb School Resumes for Students K-6 

 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
Welcome to Week  10. 
 
Swim School 
Swim School is booked in for the next two weeks. Our 
first lesson yesterday went really well with everyone 
being sorted into groups based on ability. The pool 
party will be held next Thursday and parents are invited 
to join us at the pool after our lesson at 11:30am.  We 
advise parents to bring your own food as the Canteen 
will not be open. The school will purchase pizzas for the 
students to share. Students may go home with their 
parents afterwards. 
 
Presentation Day 
Congratulations to all of our award winners from our 
Presentation Day Assembly last Thursday. 
Dux—John 
Citizenship Jnr— James (sponsored by the RSL Club) 
Citizenship Snr— Josie (sponsored by the RSL Club) 
Craft Jnr— Kelsey (sponsored by the Farmhouse) 
Craft Snr— Caidence(sponsored by the Farmhouse) 
Landcare Jnr— Randyl (sponsored by Landcare) 
Landcare Snr— Gabi (sponsored by Landcare) 
Premier’s Sporting Challenge Medallion—Nick 
Sportsmanship—Kyeisha 
Library Jnr—Kyeisha 
Library Snr—Gabi 
 
Class Awards: 
Infants: 
Effort and Application—Mitilda 
Most Improved—Lucy 
Academic Excellence—Kelsey 
Primary: 
Effort and Application— Kintahli 
Most Improved—Ariella 
Academic Excellence—Josie 
 



Congratulations to our newly elected school 
captain Ariella and school leader Lacova. 
 
Year 6 Farewell 
The Year 6 Farewell will be held on Thursday 9 
December at the RSL Club. We are so proud of 
John, Josie and Caidence and look forward to 
celebrating their Primary School journey.  
 
 
Updating your Details— COVID  — A 
Precaution 
Thank you to everyone who has updated their 
contact email address as part of our ‘Just In 
Case’ precaution. 
 
Tell Them From Me surveys & Wellbeing 
Surveys 
Thank you to everyone has already returned 
their Wellbeing survey or filled in the online Tell 
Them From Me surveys. 
To access the parent surveys please enter the 
following into your computer or phone. http://
nsw.tellthemfromme.com/thw2b  
 
 

School Library 
We are in the middle of our library stocktake. 
Now is the time to start having a look around 
the house to find any you might have. 
 
Merry Christmas and a Safe Holiday 
 
This will be our last newsletter for the year. 
Please follow us on Facebook for what we are 
up to. School resumes on Tuesday 1st February 
2022 for our students. 
 
I’d like to take this time to thank our wonderful 
staff, parents and students for a fabulous year. 
Have a restful holiday break with your family 
and we look forward to seeing everyone’s 
smiling faces in 2022. 
 
Kirrilee Post 
Principal 

Check us out online: 

www.tarcutta-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL : Everyone: Update contact details: 

Family Name: ______________________  

Parent No1/ Mum’s Name: ________________    Mobile Phone: ______________ Email: ___________________________ 

Parent No2/   Dad’s Name: ________________    Mobile Phone: ______________ Email: ___________________________ 










